
 

 

Dear All, 
 
It was amazing to see so many “Spotacular” children last 
Friday—we raised an amazing £239.95 for a very worthy 
cause.  
 
Congratulations to our Boccia team and also to our Tag 
Rugby team who took part in competitions last week—we 
and Mr Nower are very proud of you. 
 
This week sees some of our Year 6 children taking part in 
Team Bracknell whilst the rest of the year group attend 
their Residential at Mill on the Brue—we hope they all 
have a fantastic week and look forward to seeing the 
photos and hearing all about it.  
 
We will shortly be sending booking forms via Parentmail 
for our Christmas performances and also for Parents 
Evening—please look out for these, ensure that you book 
before the deadline and that you select the correct option. 
 
As the weather is turning colder, please ensure that your 
child comes to school dressed in weather appropriate 
clothing that is named. We have a large amount of lost 
property which we are unable to return to children as the 
items are not named. 
 
Have a wonderful week, 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss D Pateman 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
20/11/2023 -  Year 6 PGL—Mill on the Brue 
24/11/2023 
22/11/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 

   Day—9:00 am   
23/11/2023  Cineworld Visit— Years 1 & 2 
28/11/2023  Rocksteady Concert to Parents 9:15 am 
29/11/2023  EYFS Coffee Morning KS1 Hall 10:00 am 
30/11/2023  Penguins Class Assembly 9:00 am 
04/12/2023  Prospective Reception Parents Open 

   Day—9:00 am 
04/12/2023  Parents Meetings 3:30 pm—6:30 pm 
05/12/2023  Parents Meetings 3:30 pm—6:30 pm 
06/12/2023  Parents Meetings—Turtles Class Only 
   3:30 pm—6:30 pm 
06/12/2023  Year 1&2 Nativity 9:30 am & 2:00 pm 
07/12/2023  Reception Christmas Concert 
   9:30 am & 2:00 pm 
08/12/2023  Nursery Christmas Concert 
   9:15 am & 2:30 pm 
08/12/2023  Christmas Jumper Day 
08/12/2023  School Christmas Lunch Years R-6 
11/12/2023  Year 3&4 Christmas Concert 
   2:00 pm & 5:30 pm 
12/12/2023  Year 5&6 Christmas Concert 
   2:00 pm & 5:30 pm 
12/12/2023  Santa Dance 
13/12/2023  Choir - Clement House 

14/12/2023  SLSA Smiggle Tombola - KS2 Hall  
 
 
 

15/12/2023 School Closes for Christmas Break 2:00 pm 
 
 

02/01/2024 School Opens for Spring Term 
 

02/01/2024  INSET DAY 

15/01/2024-  Year 6 Bikeability 

26/01/2024 

18/01/2024  Rabbits Class Assembly 9:00 am 

29/01/2024  Choir - Young Voices O2 Arena 

01/02/2024  Reception Class Assembly 9:00 am 

08/02/2024  Turtles Class Assembly 9:00 am  

 

12/02/2024—16/02/2024 Half Term 

 

 
 

12/02/2024—16/02/2024 Half Term 
 
  

PRIDE WINNERS 

Caterpillars 
TBC 

Ladybirds 
TBC 

German 

Nadal Y 

Phoebe H 

 

Hedgehogs 
Karter W 

Rabbits 
Zane B 

  

Hummingbirds 
Jackson S 

Kingfishers 
Leah T 

  

Robins 
Jaivik K 

Swifts 
TBC 

 
 

 

Foxes 
Griffin J 

Otters 
Oliver D 

Owls 
TBC 

 

Giraffes 
Cydney P 

Meerkats 
Frankie D 

  

Dolphins 
Lenny M 

Penguins 
Joe T 

Turtles 
Hebe T 
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SLSA 
 
What a Shining Night 

  
A huge thank you to all who were involved in the Shine Bright Disco last 
Friday. The children had a fantastic time, the discos were both a big success 
and we raised a great amount of money. Thanks go out to all the volunteers 
who set up, chaperoned and cleared up after the event, not to mention all 
those involved in the planning and organisation before the day. Without the 
help of willing volunteers, we wouldn’t be able to make these events happen. 
 

 
 
Make Your Festive Season Fantastic 
  
Is Christmas looking a bit smaller this year? 
  
Would you love to win a nice bonus just before the end of the 
year? Then make sure you take part in the SLSA MONEY 
TREE this festive season and be in with a chance to win an 
unknown amount of cash. Last year’s winner took home over 
£400!! 
  
Your child should bring their envelope home soon, and once 
they are all in, tickets will go on sale for just £1 each. 
  
For more information please email: 
 SLSA@sandylanebracknell.com 
 
 
 
 
 
A Bit of Christmas Fun 
  
Just before the Autumn term ends, the SLSA are hoping to have 
a little extra Christmas fun.  
 
On Thursday 14

th
 December 2023, straight after school in the 

KS2  hall we will hold a small event, which includes a Smiggle 
tombola, ‘Find the Reindeer’ and ‘Free the Teddy’ games.  
 
If you would like to join in the fun, come along after school, but 
make sure to bring your pennies! 
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SLSA 
 
 

We are translating  

 

– हम अनुवाद कर रहे हैं - நாங்கள் ம ாழிமெயரத்்து வருகிற ா ் 
  
We are so pleased to be able to announce that thanks to the help of two of our community, we 
are now able to translate documents and information in to both Hindi and Tamil. If you would like 
copies of any of our documents in these languages please 
email SLSA@sandylanebracknell.com and we will be happy to help. 
  

हमें यह घोषणा करते हुए बहुत खुशी हो रही है कक हमारे समुदाय के दो लोगोों की मदद से, अब हम द
स्तावेजोों और सूचनाओों का कहोंदी और तकमल दोनोों भाषाओों में अनुवाद करने में सक्षम हैं। यकद आप इन भा
षाओों में हमारे ककसी दस्तावेज़ की प्रकतयाों चाहते हैं तो कृपया SLSA@sandylanebracknell.com पर ईमेल 
करें और हमें मदद करने में खुशी होगी। 
  

எங்கள் இரு சமூகத்தினரின் உதவியால், ஆவணங்கள் மற்றும் தகவல்களள 
இப்பபாது இந்தி மற்றும் தமிழ் ஆகிய இரு மமாழிகளிலும் மமாழிமபயரக்்க 
முடிந்தது என்பளத அறிவிப்பதில் நாங்கள் மிகவும் மகிழ்சச்ியளைகிபறாம். 
இந்த மமாழிகளில் எங்களின் ஆவணங்களின் நகல்களள நீங்கள் விரும்பி
னால், SLSA@sandylanebracknell.com க்கு மின்னஞ்சல் அனுப்புங்கள், நாங்கள் உத
வ மகிழ்சச்ியாக இருப்பபாம். 
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Sporting Events 
 
We have had a bus few weeks of sport with the first of the events being the tag rugby festival. 
Our Year 5 & 6 team did amazingly well, coming first in their group and making it all the way to 
the semi-finals. We are so proud of you, well done!  
 
Next, we took part in the cross-country events, which despite the wet and muddy conditions, the 
children ran incredibly well, we are so proud of you too! 
 
Lastly, we had the Boccia tournament, where 3 of our children from Foxes class took part in a 
number of matches against other schools. They won 2 games and did amazingly!  
 
What an excellent week for sports events and a huge thank you to Mr Nower!! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bracknell Forest Libraries 
 
 
For all up and coming events and information at our local libraries, please follow the link: 
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKBRACKNELL/bulletins/3793298  
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Badminton Open Day 
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